
From: Sandy Pottle  
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 4:18 PM 
To: Dan Rogers <drogers@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Jane Wolverton <jwolverton@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tahirih Rockafella 
<trockafella@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Brad Smith <bsmith@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: NON profit 

 

Hi Dan, 
 
I have been following the LTC meeting online and was interested in your comment regarding 
the non -profit provision in the bylaws. 
 
My concern is not with possible subsequent owners of Crystal Mountain changing their status 
but with the possibility of future applications for rezoning forest zoned lands to meditation 
retreats whether for profit or not.  
 
Thank you for listening. 
 
Sandy Pottle 
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